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Expanded CPS operation enhances cruise offering at
Liverpool

Cruise and Passenger Services (CPS) has expanded its cruise parking operations in Liverpool with the
acquisition of a new secure compound for passenger vehicles.

The site adjacent to Liverpool Cruise Terminal (LCT) can accommodate over 100 cars and will enhance the
service provided by LCT for passengers boarding cruise ships in the port.

CPS, which previously offered only a bookings service for cruise passenger parking, will now marshal and
store vehicles for passengers, transporting them to LCT once they have self-parked. Passengers will also
be ferried to pick up their vehicles once they have disembarked.

The improved service will initially be used by passengers from Fred Olsen Line, which is operating its
vessel Borealis from LCT throughout 2022.

CPS Cruise Operations Manager Louis Colpitts explained: “The acquisition of the new secure compound will
strengthen further CPS’ position as the leading cruise passenger parking provider for cruise operators
sailing from UK ports. It will also enhance the facilities and offering provided by LCT as the port continues
to develop its cruise business.”



